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FoG Quiz Night was another huge success, thanks to all that came out! And a massive thanks to parent extraordinaire Kirsty 
Beakes for organising the event and Quizmaster Big J aka dad Jamie Potter (who definitely found his true calling) for raising the 
roof and testing all our knowledge!  We raised a whooping £500 for our school!  
 
Volunteers are needed for our Spring Cake, Book and Second-hand Uniform Sale on Friday April 1st! If you can spare some time 
to help man a stall that would be greatly appreciated. We will need 6/8 helpers after school on Friday April 1st from 2-3:15pm to 
help with the sales. Email Sarah at briscoesarah@hotmail.com if you can help.  

World Book Day has been and gone and even though Covid meant we couldn’t welcome authors into school, we still managed 
to have lots of fun and support the school! Thanks to your help, the second-hand book sale raised £200, whilst the children that 
entered our Readathon raised a whooping £900!! How amazing is that? 

Thank you to all the children that entered our competitions, to Ms Summers and Ms Marriot who were our judges for the poem 
and art entries and to Ms Hayes who was our contact at the school (so much goes on behind the scenes!) And of course, thank 
you to all the parents, carers, friends, and family who helped and who sponsored a child to read! 

Lastly, thank you to Tales on Moon Lane and Oddono’s Ice Cream for donating some of our fabulous prizes! And now for the 
Winners: 

Best Book Design Competition - Winner: Tamara Vasey, Class 17 Year 6, Commendations: Isla Oswald Class 19, Jennifer Appleby 
Class 26,  Shaan Rafiq Class 24 and Kit Lawrence, Class 23 

Best Poem Competitions - Winner: George Ferreira Durrant, Commendations: Charlotte Sinnott class 19, y5 and Aidan class 17, 
Y6  

Most Readathon entries – it was a tie! Winning classes: Year 1 Class 23 and Year 2 Class 4 

Best Costume competition winners: 

Nursery - Lady bird - Dylan Feliz Guerra and Bumblebee - Grayson Jackson Walker 

Reception - Class 20 - Laila Riaz – Foster, Class 21 - Charlotte De Brunner and Class 22 - Emily Mulema 

Year 1 - Class 23 - Christopher Lawrence and Class 24 - Josephine Hawksley 

Year 2 - Class 3 - Esmee Quinn, Class 4 - Farron Scott Mitchell and Class 5 - Laura Anne Weeple 

Year 3 - Class 6 - Isabelle Hill, Class 7 - Alex Guna and Class 9 - Sophie Henry 

Year 4 - Class 14 - Abdinasar Abdiraham, Class 15 - Cassian Forde and Class 13 - Nell Brocklehurst 

Year 5 - Class 19 - Isla Oswald, Class 18 - Coco Pavett and Class 16 - Evelyn Armbrust 

Year 6 - Class 26 - Remi Montalvo, Class 27 - Eva Brocklehurst and Class 17 - Elliott Cowmey 

 
Dates for the diary 
 
Spring Cake, Book and Second Hand Uniform Sale – Friday April 1st in school playground 
 
friendsofgoodrich@gmail.com  
www.friendsofgoodrich.com  
Get social and follow us on Facebook! 
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